

May 15, 2020 Feast of St. Isidore the Farmer

Dear JPII & SFXP Families,

We know many of you face financial hardship as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. We hear you. You know the value of a JPII & SFXP education -- academically, socially, developmentally, and spiritually -- and you have sacrificed to provide this value for your children. The stability that we provide together for your children must not waver.

Our commitment is that no student be forced to leave JPII & SFXP due to the fallout of COVID-19. This is why we have established a fund to help you through these uncertain times. The *Keeping the Faith* Fund will provide substantial tuition assistance for families who are being financially impacted by COVID-19. Even before the extent of the losses hits our families, we want you to know that your children's Catholic education is not in jeopardy.

For the 2020-2021 school year, the Fund will provide qualified families up to 75% of annual tuition to accepted or continuing students in need of assistance. You can qualify even if you are receiving other financial aid; these funds are available to any family currently enrolled or accepted at JPII and SFXP.

Together we are keeping the faith in our mission, school community, and one another. You have put your faith in us and entrusted us to provide a strong foundation for your children, and with this Fund, we will keep faith with you. Years from now, let us look back at 2020 and see that the school, its families, and the wider Catholic community met the challenge, kept the faith, and thereby strengthened the Church on Cape Cod.

You will find detailed information about the program here: <u>JPII Link SFXP Link</u>. I will also discuss the Fund at a Zoom information session on Monday, May 18, at 5 PM.

Keeping the Faith Fund Zoom Meeting (5/18/2020 at 5 PM)

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/79923849659?pwd=Rkk1WXIwNHpkQkhRTDlybDc0Mlg3QT09 Meeting ID: 799 2384 9659 / Password: Vp2ULLF7I7

Be well always,

Christopher W. Keavy

Chubyh Dang

President